Mining Qualifications Authority
7 Anerley Road
Parktown, Johannesburg, 2193
Private Bag X118, Marshalltown, 2107
Tel: 011 547 2600

Email: info@mqa.org.za



COMMUNIQUE FROM THE OFFICE OF THE CEO

TO: THE MQA STAFF AND STAKEHOLDERS

FROM: CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

DATE: 05 DECEMBER 2013

Dear Valued Employees and MQA Stakeholders

MQA BUSINESS CLOSURE FOR FESTIVE SEASON

Kindly be informed that the MQA offices will close for the festive season from the 23rd December 2013 and re-open on 6th January 2014.

I would like to once again take this opportunity to thank you for your valuable contribution to the MQA's success.

I wish you a blessed, peaceful season and success for the New Year!

Kind regards

Sam Seepei

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER